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Craig, Sondra

From: Sarah Pataska <spataska@stuartco.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 11:08 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Cc: Kahlow, Chris; Odegaard, Jason; Sarah Pataska
Subject: Park Security Guards 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
La Crosse City Council, 
 
As a business Manager next to a park, Burn's Park, we are asking that you please consider funding for the 
Security Guards that have patrolled the parks.  We definitely noticed both when they are there and when they 
are not there.  They help with the safety for all to use the park and we greatly appreciate that.  We all want to be 
able to use our beautiful park. 
Thank you, 
Sarah Pataska 
Property Manager 
Washburn On The Park 
608.780.6708 
 
 
 
Sarah Pataska 
Property Manager 
 
Washburn on the Park  
801 Main Street 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
P:608-782-6400 
F:608-782-4400 
spataska@stuartco.com 
 
www.washburnonthepark.com facebook 
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